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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

Office of Labor Relations

June 18, 2004
General Notice No. 2004-16
TO: 

Agency Heads and Labor Relations Designees

SUBJECT: 
Administrative and Residual Union – FOI Request – Vendor Payments
Michael Winkler, President of the Administrative and Residual Union has sent another letter to Agency Heads and Labor Relations designees requesting information under CGS §1-200 (Freedom of Information Act).  The most recent request is for a “copy of all bills received from vendors since 1/1/03”.  

Kindly acknowledge the request within the statutory four (4) day time period.  The letter requests a list of the bills or, alternatively, a copy of the bills themselves.  I have been informed that the preparation of a list would take agencies a great deal of time.  Therefore, please provide copies of the requested bills directly to Mr. Winkler.  With the copies, please provide an invoice to Mr. Winkler indicating the cost of the copies at the statutorily prescribed rate of $.25 per page.  CGS §1-212(a)(1).  Checks should be payable to the Treasurer, State of Connecticut.
If your agency does not have any of the requested information, you should respond to Mr. Winkler accordingly.  If possible, please do that within the four (4) day period to eliminate the necessity of sending an acknowledgement.     

Employees with questions should contact their Agency Personnel Office.  Questions from Agency Personnel Officers may be addressed to me at 418-6446.

Linda J. Yelmini

Linda J. Yelmini

Director of Labor Relations

Phone:  (860) 418-6447    Fax:  (860) 418-6491

450 Capitol Avenue-MS# 53OLR, Hartford, Connecticut  06106

